

Email to all LPC >>> Barry A. Russell, Ph.D 01/27/2016 4:34 PM >>>

Dear LPC Family,

One of the major items in the Governor's budget proposal is the development of more workforce and economic development programs at California community colleges. He is suggesting a very large amount of money be spent to implement the recommendations from a CA Chancellor's Office Task Force report.

Take a moment to review the Executive Summary of the report or the Full Report. We will be referring to it often over the next couple of years, so everyone should be familiar with it. We will be hosting some sessions during upcoming Town Meetings as well.

Let me know if you have any specific questions.

Barry A. Russell, Ph.D. President Las Positas College 925.424.1001

